
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                 February 15, 2023 
Contact: Rep. Cindi Duchow                      (608) 237-9199 

Rep. Duchow Responds to Budget Address 

Madison, WI—Governor Evers delivered his Budget Address to the Wisconsin Legislature tonight. Rep. 

Duchow (R-Delafield) issued the following statement: 

For the third biennium in a row, Gov. Evers’ proposed budget is an unrealistic Liberal wish list. It 

doubles down on failed policies and practices instead of delivering ideas and solutions that 

work. He’s fortunate that we continue to have a Joint Finance Committee with smart people 

willing to do the hard work. I look forward to listening to the constituents in the 99th Assembly 

District, and working with my colleagues to craft a budget that works for all of Wisconsin. 

### 

Rep. Duchow represents the 99th Assembly District, which includes the Villages of Lac La Belle, Chenequa, 

Hartland, Merton, Nashotah, Oconomowoc Lake, Wales, and portions of the Village of Summit; the 

Towns of Delafield, Merton, Oconomowoc, and portions of the Town of Lisbon; and the City of Delafield. 

 


